
 
 
 

 
 

 
 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 
dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be May 19, 2022 7PM 
 

 

Thank you for your Very Generous 
support in our Ultrasound 
machine collection. We raised 
$2,200 at the Mothers Day breakfast 
along with additional donations 
provided at masses and dropped off 

at the Parish Office for a total of nearly $6,000.  

Please join us downstairs for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a 
wonderful opportunity to visit with each 
other, and get to know other families.  

Social Hour Hosts: 

May 15 Chuck and Linda Taylor 
May 22 Steve and Connie Bogart 
May 29 Cole and Brenda Orszulak 
**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact 
Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

UPCOMING NEW & EVENTS 

May 12th: Parish Council Meeting at 5:30pm in the 

Rectory 

May 14th: Jeanette Beck Rosary 11:00 AM. Graveside 

1:00 PM 

May 14th:  Mass at St. Therese at 2:30 PM 

May 17th: Parish Council Meeting 

May 24th: No morning Mass—Clergy Meeting 

May 30th:  Office and foodbank closed. 

 
 

 
Do you know a graduating Senior?   All grad-
uating Seniors will be recognized at the 
9:30AM Mass on June 12.  Please wear your 
cap and gown.  
 

Are you interested in a book 
club? If so, please join Mary 
Catherine Monahan on Friday 
June 3rd at 5PM in the Rectory. 
The first book will be “Story of A 
Soul” (Autobiography of St. Te-
rese). If you have any questions, please contact Mary 
Catherine at 209-298-0692 or the Parish Office. Hope to 
see you then . 
 
Please sign-up soon to assure a spot in the camps as 
spots are filling up fast. For information and to register 
please visit DioceseofBaker.org. 

Happy birthday to these Knights born in 

May!  Rob Bachman, Steve Bachman, 
Tabor Clarke, Jeff Colton, Don Olsen, Kurt 
Gronbach, Rick Hurley, James Bellinger 


